
 





















































 

















 















Description 

Jack’s Peak CAPM
Monterey County - Highway 1 - Post Mile 74.6/R77.6

The Jack’s Peak Capital Preventative Maintenance Project (CAPM) is located 
in Monterey County on Highway 1 from the San Luis Ave intersection to the 
Sloat Ave Undercrossing. The project proposes to preserve just over 11 lane 
miles of Class 2 pavement, replace an overhead sign structure and roadside 
sign panels, enhance roadside safety by using beyond-the-gore paving, 
and upgrade identified guardrail locations and median barriers to meet the 
Manual for Assessing Safety Hardware (MASH) standards. Complete Streets 
features will also be involved,  including overlaying the Class 1 Bike Path, 
adding Class II Bike Lanes, and improving striping and pavement markings.     

Purpose & Need
The purpose of this project is to preserve and extend the life of the existing 
pavement and facilities. The pavement within the project limits is exhibiting 
deterioration and could require additional maintenance efforts if not addressed. 
Roadside infrastructure is essential for maintaining traffic control and traffic 
safety, therefore the overhead sign structure and roadside sign panels will 
be replaced to enhance roadside safety. The existing guardrail and median 
barrier do not currently meet MASH standards, and will be upgraded to do so.   

Current Schedule
Approve Project Initiation Doc. June 2023

Circulate Draft Environ. Doc. May 2024
Approve Project Report and Environ. Doc. April 2025

100% Design Completion September 2026
Begin Construction April 2027

End Construction March 2028

Funding 
Fund Source SHOPP

Construction Capital Estimate $13,213,000
Right of Way Capital Estimate $25,000

Contact
Project Manager
Nicholas Heisdorf
nicholas.heisdorf@dot.ca.gov
(805) 835-6558




